
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

3/29/2021 

Easter Break – There will be no school 
this Thursday, April 1, Friday, April 2 
and Monday, April 5 in observance of 
Easter.  Classes will resume on 
Tuesday, April 6.  
 

Water Bottles – Now that the weather 
is warming up it is very important that 
each student has a water bottle every 
day at school.   
 

Just a reminder that students can 
purchase water bottles for 50 cents and 
Gatorade for 50 cents or $1, depending 
on the size. 
  
Shootout – Our total for the Shootout is 
currently $7257.75!  A big THANK YOU 
to everyone for finding donors.  This 
was definitely a very successful 
Shootout all the way around.  The plan 
for these donations is to resurface and 
repaint the basketball court.  Depending 
on how much that will cost, we hope to 
be able to purchase a few new student 
laptop computers as well. There are still 
a few outstanding donations.  Please try 
and get those turned in ASAP. 
 
Enrollment Forms – To assist Emmaus 
in planning effectively for the 2021-2022 
school year and to reserve your child’s 
spot in his/her classroom, please 
complete the Enrollment Intention Form 
and return it to the school office by 
Friday, April 9th.  
 
Student Masks – We have received 
some cloth masks for students from 
Maricopa County.  If you are in need of 
masks please contact the office. 
 
ACSTO 21-22 Applications – are now 
available online at www.acsto.org . All 
parents with a child in PreK – 7th grade 
should go online and fill out the 2021-
2022 application asap. 
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School Choice AZ Applications –    
are available online at 
schoolchoicearizona.org  This is a 
corporate low income scholarship.  
Please take a look as the guidelines 
actually include a large percentage of 
our families. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission 
envelopes are sent home every 
Thursday for chapel on Friday.  Please 
help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He 
has given us.   
 

Our new mission project is the Apache 
Christian Training School (ACTS) 
located in Whiteriver, AZ.  Our offerings 
so far are $606.76. 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 

Upcoming Events  

 
 Tue, 3/30 Hot 

Lunch – Chicken 
Sandwich  
 

 Wed, 3/31 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

 

 Wed, 3/31 Hot 
Lunch – Taquitos 

 

 Thu, 4/1, Fri, 4/2, 
No School Easter 
Break  

 

 Thu, 4/1 6:30 pm 
Maundy Thursday 
worship service  

 

 Fri, 4/2 6:30 Good 
Friday Tenebrae 
worship service   

 

 Sun, 4/4 6:30 am 
Easter Sunrise 
Service outside        
9:00 am Easter 
Worship Service 

 

 Mon, 4/5 No School 
Easter Break 

 

 Tue, 4/6 Classes 
resume 

 

 Thu, 4/8 Spirit Day 
Animal Day 

 

 Fri, 4/9 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

 

  

 

 
 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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Board of Education    
 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com              602-
301-5761 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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